September 29, 1980

Mrs and Mrs. Rudolf Bell
143~08 84th Road
Jamaica, New York 11435

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bell:

Thank you for your donation of $20.00 (twenty dollars)
which vou kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral
for Requiem Service in memory of Anna Penir. The
service was held on Sunday, September 21, 1980.

We pray for the eternal repose of Anna Penir's soulfand:
may the Holy Spirit grant you a healthy life.

With pravers,

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist
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